Mauriceville Municipal Utility District’s Notice That
May 4, 2024 Board of Director Election Will Not Be Held

In the order calling for the May 4, 2024, election of three Board Members of Mauriceville
Municipal Utility District on May 4, 2024, the undersigned as Secretary for the Board of
Directors, was authorized to publish notice that the election would not be held if the undersigned
Secretary received certification pursuant to Election Code section 2.052 that each of the
candidates filing for election is unopposed.

The undersigned as Secretary has received such certification this day and does hereby post notice
that the election scheduled for May 4, 2024, will not be held because each candidate is
unopposed.

In compliance with Water Code section 49.103, this notice is posted on April 3, 2024, a date
before the date scheduled for commencement of early voting, at the office of Mauriceville
Municipal Utility District, 15509 FM 1442, Orange, Texas 77632, which is the sole polling place
that would have been used in the election.

The Board of Directors will meet at the earliest practicable time to declare each unopposed
candidate elected to office. The unopposed candidates are Ted Williams, Jayson Scheiderer,
Russell Love,

Signed and posted this 3rd day of April 2024.

. W .
ed Williams, Se?sretary of the Board of Directors,
Mauriceville Municipal Utility District




